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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0002877 ROBERTS TIRES

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Fri 4/25/2008 2:36 PM

End: Fri 4/25/2008 2:48 PM

Duration: 12 minutes

Categories: Directive Letter

I received a call from Petra Pless (petra@ppless.com, 415-492-2131) regarding the subject site.  She was interested in 
knowing what ACEH is requiring at the site.  I told her that a directive letter was already issued on December 11, 2006, 
and the at the RP has not responded or performed the work.  I told her I have prepared another letter asking that the 
work plan be submitted.  She was not familiar with groundwater contamination and what the results mean and whether 
the site is clean or will need cleanup.  I told her that until the site is characterized, it is difficult to determine what level of 
cleanup, if any will be necessary.  She also asked if the site could be developed.  I told her that as long at the cleanup 
effort is not hindered by proposed development, that re-development should be feasible.  


